
13. WOOLSTON/BURWOOD EXPRESSWAY SURPLUS LAND 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Planner(Design) informed the Board on the Parks and Waterways Unit’s 

view on parcels of land adjacent to the Woolston/Burwood Expressway as outlined in a report from the 
City Streets Unit on 12 August 2002.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That two parcels of land (Nos. 1 and 4) be not supported as suitable for reserves. 
 
 3. That three parcels of land (Nos. 2, 3 and 5) be retained as reserve. 
 
 4. That Parcel No. 2 be named as Jack Hinton Reserve and a concept plan be developed for the 

reserve. 
 
 5. That a report be provided on site options for the proposed ANZAC artwork, including the 

preferred site of the working group on the western corner of the Travis Road and ANZAC Drive 
intersection. 

 
 


